
Reminder/Thorugh E-mail

From

To,

Director General Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-S, Panchkula.

All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana.

Memo No. U31-2015 Ad (3) Part-II
Dated, Panchkula, the 06-03-2020

Subject: Regarding Aadhar Enabled Biometric Attendance System.

****r(*>F*

Kindly refer to this office Memo No. 1/31-2015 Ad(3) Paft-II

dated 05.t2.2019 on the subject cited above.

It was requested to purchase the Aadhar enabled Biometric

Attendance System (if required) & maintain the Annual Maintenance contract

with the firm. But it comes to knowledge that most of the Principals are not

meticulously followed the instructions. It is therefore requested to purchase

the Biometric Attendance system upto 9th April, 2Q20. Report in this regard

also be forwarded to this office on below mention e-mait id. These

Machines/system can be purchased from your own resources i.e. IT Scheme

etc.

Email-hechryadm n@g mai I.com

Endst. No. Even

Supdt. Administration
for Director General Higher Education,

Haryana, Panchkulu. L

Dated, Panchkula, the 06-03-2020

A Copy for information & necessary action is fonrvarded to the following

1. A. D. Admn.
2, PS/DGHE

Su istration
for Director General Higher Education,

Haryana, Panchkula(_,


